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Decision:  Auditor General’s Report – Review of TTC Procurement Policies and Practices: 
Improving Materials Management & Purchasing Policies Can Potentially Result in Significant 
Savings 

Beverly Romeo-Beehler, Auditor General delivered a presentation to the Board on this item. 

The Board received the Auditor General’s Report – Review of TTC Procurement Policies and 
Practices: Improving Materials Management & Purchasing Policies Can Potentially Result in 
Significant Savings and adopted the recommendations contained within the report. 


